
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2009 
 
 
W. Kerry Jackson 
White Hills Water Co. Inc. 
9061 N. Clubhouse Lane 
Eagle Mountain, UT  84005 
 
RE: Tariff 4 Docket No. 09-2199-T01 In the Matter of the Request of White Hills Water 

Co. Inc. for Approval of Rate Increase 
 
Dear Mr. Jackson:  
 

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. 4 date September 29, 2009. 
 

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of January 1, 2009, 
have hereby been approved by the Commission. 

 
 
Sincerely,     
 

 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 


